
 

NBLT DBS NUMBERS 

 

SAFEGUARDING AND THE CARE OF YOUR 

CHILD / CHILDREN 

 

NBLT (the employer) can confirm all the 

coaches and playcare assistants listed have 

had their identity and eligibility to work in the 

UK checked. 

 

All members of staff at NBLT will be wearing an 

ID badge either name or photograph. 

 

All leads of NBLT Playschemes are qualified to 

a minimum of: 

National Governing Body Level 2 

Level 3 in Childcare 

Paediatric or Emergency 1st Aid 

Safeguarding & Protecting Children 

 

For any other enquiries relating to staff please 

contact: 

 

Robbie Barton 

Senior Community Coach 

07917088236 

robbie.barton@nbleisuretrust.org 

 

Or  

 

Stuart Gealy 

Youth, Community & Schools Manager 

02476400593 
stuart.gealy@nbleisuretrust.org 

 

 

- We will be social distancing and outside as 

often as possible. Please ensure children bring 

a coat or jumper 

 

- Children will be in groups of no more than 8 

children 

 

- 2 groups will be within each room at OLA  

-Groups will be in separate areas in the hall at 

BVC    

 

-  Children will be able to mix within activities 

but we will maintain social distancing within 

groups 

 

- We have developed social distance 

planning  

 

- Children should bring their own water bottle 

so we can reduce the sharing of cups 

 

- We will not be able to provide any food to 

children. Please ensure children bring enough 

food to last the full day. 

 

- Children cannot share food with other 

children 

 

 

Thank you for choosing NBLT Playscheme!!  

OLA: Our Lady and St Joseph’s 

BVC: Bulkington Village Centre  

Guidance for Playscheme 

COVID19 Procedures 

Dear parent/guardian, 

Please see a brief list of guidance for children 

attending Playscheme. This guidance is to 

minimise the risk of COVID19 within our 

settings.  

 

- Parent/guardians will not be able to come 

into the Little Monsters / Playcare building at 

OLA or the main hall at BVC.  

  

-Parent/guardians will have to wear a mask 

at all times when inside school gates at OLA 

and inside the building at BVC.  

 

- On arrival at OLA, ring doorbell and wait at 

the bottom of the ramp for a member of staff 

to come to you.  

-On arrival at BVC, staff will meet you at the 

main hall, please do not enter the Hall.  

 

- Children will be asked to wash hands on 

entering the building 

 

- Children will wash their hands every hour, 

and before/after eating 

 

- Please ensure children attend Playscheme 

with fresh/clean clothes and do not wear the 

same clothes on consecutive days 


